
                                            October 11, 2012 

 

Dear Second Chance Toys, 

A few years ago, we were lucky enough to be chosen as a recipient of Second Chance Toys. We would 

like that chance again.  

We met with Sasha Lipton and her mom who gave us so much but it is time to replenish our stock. Being 

a non-profit in this economic climate makes it difficult to go and buy new things.  

I would so appreciate a 'second chance' to be a recipient once again.  

Thanks so much. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Jacob 
Director of Family Support Services 
The Arc Middlesex County 


